GEF-VIETNAM

Address: 83 Nguyen Chi Thanh, Hanoi. Tel: 844 7731985; Fax: 844 7731985

October 18, 2005

To: Mr. Ahmed Djoghalf Assistant Execultive Director Director, Division of GEF Cooridination United Nations Environment Programme P.O.Box 30552, Nairobi 00100

Tel: 254 20 624166 Fax: 254 20 624041/42

Subject: Request a Support for Vietnam's Implementation for the NBF Proposal

Dear Mr.Djoghlaf,

In my capacity as the GEF Focal Point for Viet Nam, I would like to confirm our full support for the GEF Medium-sized project entitled "Implementation of the NBF for Viet Nam", and would like UNEP to take all the necessary steps to submit the project proposal to the GEF Council for approval.

As an indication of our support, we are pledging co-financing of \$637,000 for the project, which includes an in-kind government contribution of \$572,000 and a cash contribution of \$65,000.

I look forward to further hearing from you regarding this project, and cooperating with UNEP on this matter.

FAX NO.: 04 9421123

huorghanh bur

Truong Manh Tien

Vice Chairman of GEF-Vietnam.